


Duke of Edinburgh

A group of S6 pupils
were on their Gold
expedition last week,
learning to sail.
#ambition




Malawi

Well done to everyone in involved in helping Ms Clark
and Ms Sharpe to fundraise for Malawi. The children will
move into their new nursery this month! #responsibility
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Thursday 13:20-13:50 @ G150




School Nurse

The school nurse will be
available on Tuesdays at
morning interval. Her
room is just along from
Guidance.




Mentors in Violence Prevention

Will the following pupils meet Mrs Linton in the PE Department today at the
start of break for 5 minutes please. This is to let you know about the MVP
Training Day on the 18th September. If you are unable to attend, come to the
PE Department as soon as you can to collect your consent form or you will
not be able to attend. If your name has been missed from the list and you are
interested in becoming a trained mentor then please come along; this is a
great opportunity to develop your leadership skills and will be great your CV.

Ciara Horton Rachel Havlin
Kirsty Gilmour Emily Cameron
Nicole Kilpatrick Nicola Sherry
Christina Miller Sophie Ward
Tiffany Fox Jamielia Davidson
Natalie Bennett Holly Russell

Rhianna Johnstone



S71 LUNCH CcLUB

OPEN AREA AT COMMUNITY ROOM
(outside Library)

EVERY TUESDAY 1.10 pm - 1.55 pm

Feel free to bring your lunch along

Chill and Chat, Meet New Friends, Play Games, Art Activities.

Everyone Welcome

If you need to get in touch, contact:
Lesley or Irene
Grange Academy - Room F023




School Show 2019

If you would like to be involved in the next Grange
Academy production please come to Mr Ramsay's
room - F044 - at break today (Monday 10th

September). The show will be announced at the
meeting.




S1 Drummers Wanted!

If you are interested in learning to play

and receive tuition on either the Drum

Kit or Tuned Percussion please speak

to your music teacher for more

information. ) i Wg\\




Music trip to Barcelona!

Do you play an instrument or sing?

Would you like the opportunity to travel and perform
in different venues?

If so, then please see Mr Ramsay in Music for more
information.




We are a Rights Respecting School

You heard last week that we are working towards
becoming a Rights Respecting School. Being a Rights
Respecting School is all about putting children’s rights
and the United Nations Convention on the Rights of
the Child (UNCRC) at the heart of the school. Here is a
short clip to explain what your Rights are:

https://youtu.be/6SkIJIE5KgM



GRANGE ACADEMY
EQUALITIES COMMIT TEE

If you have an interest in the school’s community approach to
equality and diversity with issues such as: race, gender,
disability, religion and sexual orientation, then please come
along to the next Equalities Committee meeting.

Meetings will take place every Wednesday from 1:20 — 1:55.

Feel free to bring your lunch!

Miss Sharpe — Art Department
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Volleyball Club

Every Tuesday after
school and on
Wednesdays at
lunchtimes.

PE Games Hall.

All year groups welcome.



And finally:

Quick test!
Put your hand up if you can name all five of the

school values.

In a very brief class discussion, think of
examples of something you’ve seen or done in
the last week which exemplifies each value.

You have two minutes. Go!






